
 

 

 

 

 

RULES FOR A SAFE VISIT 

Prior to arrival 

• If you or any members of your group are feeling unwell then please stay at home 
 

• Booking is advisable (especially for inside tables),  

and essential for Sunday Roast (by 8pm on the Saturday) 

On arrival 

 

• Masks are not mandatory, but optional. If you prefer to continue to wear one please do so 
 

• If you wish to sign in QR Codes are available at both entrances (paper slips are available at the bar) 
 

During your visit 

 
• We ask that the shorter end of the bar be kept clear of drinkers to enable people to order, collect 

and pay 

 

• All main walkways be kept clear so that people can walk to their tables, friends, etc. 

 
• All customers to be considerate of those around, some of whom may not be comfortable in closer 

proximity to others than we have been used to 
 

• Card payments should be made wherever possible 
 

• Regularly wash your hands and use the sanitiser stations 

 

 

 

WE RESERVE THE RIGHT NOT TO SERVE ANYONE NOT ADHEREING TO THESE RULES  

AND WILL ASK THEM TO LEAVE 


